
dt City of Halifax City Manager 

Mailing Address: 

P.O. Box 1749 
Halifax, N.S. 
B3J 3A5 

12 June 1992 

Mr. George Grant 
Special Events Coordinator 
Africville Society 
Africville Genealogy Society 
P.O. Box 391 
Central Post Office 
Halifax, N.S. B3J 2P8 

Dear Mr. Grant: 

Based on the information presented by you to representatives 
of our Police Department, permission is granted by the City of 
Halifax to use Seaview Park to host a beer garden on 25 July 
1992. You must remember that there will be requirements from 
the Nova Scotia Liquor License Board regarding Fire Department 
regulations and that once you have complied with same it will 
be up to the Nova Scotia Liquor License Board to give final 
approval. 

THA-jep 

Yours very truly, 

~~~:~. 
City Manager 

location: 

Third Floor 
Duke St. Tower 
Scotia Square 

Fax (902) 421-2723 
Telephone {902) 421-6500 

Copy of 102-4.1992.06.512A, City Manager's subject files, Seaview Park, provided by Halifax Municipal Archives



City of Halifax 
MEMORANDUM 

Halifax Police Department 

To: Mr. T. Abraham, City Manager's Office 

From: Donald A. Boudreau, Deputy Chief of Police 

Date: May 29, 1992 

Subject: Beer Garden - Africville Genealogy Society 

I met with Inspector Grandy and Mr. G. Grant, Special Events 
Co-ordinator for the Africville Genealogy Society, on May 28, 
1992. Mr. Grant outlined their plans for the event as it 
pertains to the planned Beer Garden on July 25, 1992. 

on the information presented, we do not have any 
bject to City and Liquor Licensing Board approval. 

Dona . Boudreau 
Deputy Chief of Field Operations 

DAB/jmm 
cc: Inspector G. Legge 

Charlie Zone Sergeants 

Copy of 102-4.1992.06.512A, City Manager's subject files, Seaview Park, provided by Halifax Municipal Archives



May a, 1992 

Donald Murphy 
City Manager 
City of Halifax 
P.O. Box 1749 
Halifax, NS 
B3J 3A5 

Dear Mr. Murphy: 

Ol,. 5/J-ff 

Re: Beer Garden - Seaview Park 

The Africville Genealogy Society request permission to hold a Beer 
Garden at Seaview Park, Halifax, on July 25, 1992, between the 
hours of 1:00 and 6:00 p.m. 

The Africville Reunion Picnic has been held successfully for the 
past nine years. Our organization will provide security and 
maintenance for this event, and therefore, do not anticipate any 
difficulties. 

Please If you require further information concerning this matter. 
contact Deputy Sheriff George Grant at 424-7562. 

nJiito~~~ 
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Yours truly, 

lo pY '·g . lO r ,{},,... ~ :. 
George Grant 
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Special Events Coordinator 
Africville Society 

Copy of 102-4.1992.06.512A, City Manager's subject files, Seaview Park, provided by Halifax Municipal Archives




